[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Ruann Parker, DDS/SSA Liaison

Date:

01/14/2016


Subject:
Mid-Year Report

As the DDS/SSA Liaison, I have sent several letters to DDS executives for NADE.  Here is a list of the letters sent:

Doug Willman, NE DDS Director, received a congratulatory retirement letter

Erik Williamson, NCDDD Chairman, received an introductory letter

James Stanfield, TN DDS Director received a welcome letter

Jim Methvin, AL DDS Director received a welcome letter

I also participated in a quarterly conference call with Ann Robert Arturo Cardenas, Jeff Price, Jennifer Nottingham, Sharon Summers, Julie Kujath, Tonya Scott.
I want to thank the NADE Board for allowing me to serve in this capacity.  I look forward to my continued service over the next six months.

Ruann Parker

NADE DDS/SSA Liaison

2015-2016 

